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Weekly News – 3rd November 2017  
 

Year 3 
 

 

Welcome back!  

We hope you had a wonderful break and are ready for an 
exciting half term. This week we have been thinking about 
bonfire night celebrations. The children have written their own 
firework poems and have created fantastic firework pictures. 
We have introduced ‘forces’ which is our new science topic. 
In maths we have been working with money and learning to 
work out change using a bar model. 

 

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

English: 

Have a go at creating your own calligrams about winter. 

In your English homework books there are some examples of 
calligrams about winter. Use these to help you write your own. 

Remember to include words which are linked to winter. For 
example: snow, chilly, snowflakes, hot chocolate, warm coats. 

Spelling:  

Please learn week 7 spellings for dictation on Friday 9th November. 

Reading: 

Remember to keep recording your reading over the weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 17th November – 
Children in Need. Mufti Day 
(bring £1 to wear own clothes) 

Wednesday 22nd November – 
Cinema Trip 

 
 

Announcements 
Please can you bring in empty 
(and clean) cans, cardboard 
boxes, loo rolls, plastic containers 
and tin foil to use for junk 
modelling in our Art lesson next 
week. Please bring in on 
Monday. 

 

Remember to bring in your 
instruments for your lesson on 
Wednesday. 

 

Year 3 are running low on tissues. 
We would appreciate any 
donations next week. 
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